
SAFETY NOTICE/ALERT 

Fire Extinguisher Recall 

 

On November 2, 2017 Kidde Fire Extinguisher has issued a new recall for certain of their 

products.  Both Red and White Extinguisher.  And, to include some Marine extinguishers.  

More information can be obtained at the Internet site below or their listed phone number. 

Also, there was an earlier recall on February 12, 2015.  Contact information for that is 

also listed below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kidde toll-free at 855-271-0773 from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m.   Eastern Time Monday 

through Friday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.    Eastern Time Saturday and Sunday, or online 

at www.kidde.com and click on “Product Safety Recall” for more information. 

 

Recall date: 

November 2, 2017 

Recall number: 

18-022 

 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2017/kidde-recalls-fire-extinguishers-with-plastic-handles-due-

to-failure-to-discharge-and 

 

Recall date: 

February 12, 2015 

Recall number: 

15-079 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2015/kidde-recalls-disposable-plastic-fire-extinguishers# 

 


